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OVERVIEW: House Bill 379 would establish the Joint Legislative Task Force on Regulatory
Reform.

BILL ANALYSIS: House Bill 379 would establish the Joint Legislative Task Force on Regulatory
Reform (Task Forces) as follows:

Purpose and Duties:

The purpose of the Task Force would be to solicit and review proposals on ways to improve the
regulatory climate of North Carolina. The Task Force would consider:

e Methods to eliminate ineffective or overly burdensome regulation.

e Options to streamline implementation and reduce the cost of complying with certain State
regulations.

e Mechanisms to quickly identify and review disproportionately misinterpreted or challenged
regulations.

e Other ideas for improving the regulatory climate of the State.
Membership:
The Task Force would consist of 12 members appointed as follows:

e Six members appointed by the Speaker of the House as follows: a member of the House; two at-
large public members; and three members with active participation and expertise in business
services, environmental services, or education and workforce development.

e Six members appointed by the President Pro Tempore of the Senate as follows: a member of the
Senate; two at-large public members; and three members with active participation and expertise in
information technology, health care, or construction.

Reporting and Termination:

The Task Force would submit a final report to the General Assembly on or before December 31, 2018,
and would terminate upon the earlier of December 31, 2018, or submission of its report.

EFFECTIVE DATE: This act is effective when it becomes law.
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